
  Message from the Mesa College Associated Students 

 
 
Monday, March 23, 2020 
 
Hello fellow students!  
 
As your Student Leaders, we wanted to reach out and offer a message of comfort.  
First, let us just say that you are at the forefront of every decision and plan that we make. All of 
Mesa College's Family Members--Student, Faculty, Staff, and Administration--are experiencing 
some form of hardship during this very challenging transition; no one is exempt from that. We 
also want to say that we are here for you, we believe in you, and you've got this! We have been 
communicating and virtually meeting like crazy to try to figure out our best next steps in terms 
of supporting you all.  
 
We would like to connect with you via Instagram, so we can try to remain as connected as 
possible in an effort to maintain some sort of campus community. Although it will not be the 
same, we hope that our efforts will lessen those feelings of loneliness during this time of 
isolation. We will be posting daily motivation and check-ins, along with weekly interactive 
challenges. You may even see some of our pets on there as well! We really want you all to know 
that you are always supported and loved, especially now. 
 
You can follow us on Instagram: @sdmesaas. 
 
We hope you will connect with us, and we will get through this hard time together. We've got 
this! 
  
Sincerely, 
The Associated Students 
  
Taylor Carpenter 
President 
Associated Students | San Diego Mesa College 
(619) 388-2903 | (858) 717-6781 
tcarpenter@sdccd.edu 
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